JDS Public School, Panpurﬁ

Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/SEP/003 Date: 15/09/2023
NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to notify you that our school will remain closed on account of Viswakarma Puja on
18.09.2023 (Monday).

School will function as usual, with RAP 5 examination, on 19.09.2023 (Tuesday).

e opps

Head Mistress

CCto:
i) Director’s office;
ii) Academic manager’s office;
iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
iv) Account’s office;
v) All teacher’s & other staffs



